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Center Parcs announced on Tuesday 17 March 2020 that it would 
be closing its 5 UK Holiday Villages from Friday 20 March 2020 to 
Thursday 16 April 2020. Center Parcs Ireland had previously 
announced that its Longford Forest Holiday Village in Ireland, 
which sits outside the WBS structure, would be closed between 
Friday 13 March 2020 and Sunday 29 March 2020. 
  
Further to the announcement made on Tuesday 17 March 2020, 
Center Parcs will now be providing an update to bondholders via a 
conference call at 2pm on Tuesday 24 March 2020. The update 
will cover information that we can share at this stage in the 
development of the COVID-19 pandemic. Participants to this call 
will be on listen only mode. A transcript for the call will be available 
on our website in due course.  
 
Investors wishing to participate in the investor conference call 
need to pre-register at: 
http://emea.directeventreg.com/registration/6586429 
 
 
 

Full participant information (including dial in number) will be 
provided upon registration.     
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